
Traffic Group

To:    Traffic Engineering Policies, Guidelines and
Procedures (PGP) Manual users

Date:     8-29-2002

From:   Mike Manthey, P.E.

               State Traffic Engineer

Subject:    PGP sections 624, 627 and 635

Please replace existing corresponding sections from your copy of the PGP manual with the enclosed sections. Also please
add the enclosed new sections to your copy of the PGP manual.

The following is a brief description of the changes or additions:

Section 624: The use of Sound Based EVP systems has been added.

Section 627: New section.

Section 635: Wording has changed to better reflect intention of guideline and to direct users to new user directory
addresses.

If you have any questions or need additional copies, please contact Muhannad Al Zubi at (602)712-7601.


